
Emergency Response & Evacuation Testing Evaluations 

 

Date of Drill: 4/15/16  
OCC simultaneously tested, for the first time, a fire drill with a new desk top alert 
notification system.  All Public Safety personnel and Building Marshals directed the 
exercise that all building occupants across all 5 campuses and the District Office 
participated.  An emergency operations center was activated to monitor and assess.  All 
locations reported a successful exercise wherein the all clear was given within 15 
minutes and no reported anomalies. 

 


